
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter                 November  2021 

Monday 22nd November 7.30pm 

Join us in the Cricket Pavilion or 

have your say NOW on changes 

to Club rules, your new 

committee, subs rates for 2022 

and schedule of court usage. 

Further details from: 

WVTCmember@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.WollatonVillageTennisClub.co.uk    The Sports Ground, Wollaton Road, Nottingham NG8 2AN    07813 392413 

 

 CONGRATULATIONS 
Our Senior Mixed squad (Lisa Knowles, Izzy Bramhall, Andy Hibell, Martin Gillam 
and Nick Lodge) has won through to the National Final of this prestigious event, 
defeating West Bridgford by 8 sets to 0. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents and their children enjoying family time together on court 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

          TOURNAMENT WINNERS 
The Annual Club Championship Finals’ Day took place on Sunday 3rd October.  

Congratulations to all the winners of the Club’s Annual Tournament: 

• Ladies’ Newcomers’ Doubles  Wendy Roe and Gemma Baddeley  
• Men’s Newcomers’ Doubles  Sid Ravichandran and Shubham Arora  
• Ladies’ Doubles     Debbie Pink and Helen Surgey  
• Men’s Doubles      Andy Proctor and Tim Giberson  
• Mixed Doubles      Andy Proctor and Helen Surgey  
• Ladies’ Over 55s Doubles   Kate Denton and Claire Shirer  
• Men’s Over 55s Doubles   Simon Chappel and Malcolm Saperia  
• Ladies’ Newcomers’ Singles  Gemma Baddeley  
• Men’s Newcomers’ Singles  Chris Stanford  
• Ladies’ Singles      Helen Surgey  
• Men’s Singles      Edward Oakenfull  

 

Commiserations to the 40 members who took part but didn’t win (this time) and many 

thanks to Helen Surgey (Tournament Director), Tim Giberson (Tournament Referee) & 

Organising Committee: Yasmin Parratt, Izzy Bramhall, Andy Proctor & John Bowker. 
 

 

 

FANG-TASTIC HALLOWE’EN EVENT 

Spooky 

goings-on at 

the junior 

Monster 

Smash event 

on Friday 29th 

October. 

 

The semi-final was played at Wollaton, watched by a large home 
crowd, some of whom had kindly swept every leaf, twig and beech 
mast off the courts beforehand. 

Our team has been drawn at home for the final against Winchester 
on Saturday 20th November.  This result puts WVTC on the map 
nationally and will hopefully help with future funding applications 
and attract new members to our club. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents and their children enjoying family time together on court 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to Jake Shannon who has qualified as an LTA Tennis Leader and has been actively helping in our junior sessions. Well done, Jake! 

 

Brenda Barber 
sadly, passed away on 

Friday, fondly 

remembered as Club 

Junior Secretary for 

many years. 

http://www.wollatonvillagetennisclub.co.uk/
mailto:WVTCmember@hotmail.com

